Barrington Hills Resident/Landowner Statement
Concerning the Proposed “Drury Amendment”

L L ovLs T A4CoVELLT , am opposed

to the proposed “Drury Amendment"” regarding horse boarding in Barrington Hills.

Furthermore, | believe the current language as proposed by the ZBA in 2014 and adopted
by the Board of Trustees in 2015 provides the right balance of neighbor protection and
freedom to operate best practice horse boarding, and so does not need revision or review

at this time.

To be entered into the public record of the August 30, 2016 Village of Barrington Hills

Zoning Boar peals Public Hearing.
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